January 24th, 2016 - Third Sunday in Ordinary Time
Our mission is to be a welcoming Catholic community, growing together 
in faith and sharing God’s love by serving the needs of others.

MASS SCHEDULE

** at St. Colman’s Church 

	Jan 23
	Sat
	**4:00 PM
	Arnold & Jayne Pettengill
	

	
	
	5:30 PM
	Anthony C. Catarelli
	Req The Catarelli Family

	Jan 24
	Sun
	7:45 AM
	Bridgette Moughan
	Req The Barnett Family

	
	
	**9:00 AM
	Harry & Ruth Decker
	

	
	
	10:15 AM
	Jackie LaBarge
	Req The Family

	Jan 25
	Mon
	12:00 PM
	God's Blessings for June Weishaupt
	Req Donna Luby

	Jan 26
	Tue
	12:00 PM
	Jack Rose
	Req The Barnett Family

	Jan 27
	Wed
	No Mass
	
	

	Jan 28
	Thu
	12:00 PM
	Donald Luby
	Req The Family

	
	
	**5:30 PM
	
	Req

	Jan 29
	Fri
	12:00 PM
	  Jennie Spada
	Req Lorraine Wagner

	Jan 30
	Sat
	**4:00 PM
	Al Carpino
	

	
	
	5:30 PM
	Mary Ann Vanyo
	Req The Barnett Family

	Jan 31
	Sun
	7:45 AM
	Mary Ann Vanyo
	Req Donna Luby

	
	
	**9:00 AM
	
	Req

	
	
	10:15 AM
	Jennie Spada
	Req Mary Ellen Kowalski
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 SCRIPTURE READINGS
FIRST READING:  Nehemiah 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10

Ezra the priest stood before the people and proclaimed the book of the law.  Then he "interpreted it so that all could understand."  He declared the day holy and urged the people to rejoice.

SECOND READING:  1 Corinthians 12:12-30

The body is one and has many members, but all members, though many, are one body.  Further, each part is indispensable.  So it is with Christ's body:  we, though many, are one.

GOSPEL READING:  Luke 1:1-4; 4:14-21

Returning to Nazareth, Jesus entered the synagogue and read from the prophet Isaiah.  After reading, Jesus proclaimed "Today this Scripture passage is fulfilled in your hearing."
Serving our country: 
USMC - Lance Corporal Mark Hobson - Afghanistan

USMC - Cpl. J. Austin Decker - Kaneohe Bay, Oahu, HI
USCG - Fireman Jason McCormack - Staten Island, NY
USN    - ATAA Jarret Self  - San Diego, California
THE COLLECTION for Sunday January 17th at St. Catherine's was $2,380 and at St. Colman's, $1,472.  Thank you for your generosity.

A low gluten communion host is now available.  Please see Father Slawek prior to Mass.
Remember your deceased relatives and friends in the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass; remember their birthdays, anniversaries, and other special days.  Also remember those who are sick by having Mass offered for their intentions.
If you would like a YEAR END statement from St. Catherine Labouré for your taxes please sign up on the sheet in the back of the church.  Statements will be available beginning next weekend.
St. Colman Socials – Volunteers are still needed to host socials following the weekend Masses, especially on Sundays.  There will be 6 person teams and nothing elaborate.  For more information or to volunteer contact Tony Fiore at 338-1105 or  anthfiore@yahoo.com.
Are you mourning the passing of a loved one, no matter how long ago they passed away?  Would you be interested in forming a bereavement group to share your grief and hopefully find comfort?  If you would be interested, please call Lorrie Ulfers at 845-332-8538 or at  lorewil@outlook.com.

Want to go paperless?  Join FlockNote/Laboure and get the bulletin weekly.  See the back page for instructions on how to join.

Boxes of ENVELOPES for this year are still available at St. Catherine Labouré.  Help support your parish by becoming an envelope user.  Fill out an index card with your name and address and a box will be assigned to you.  It is a great way to support our parish community!

CHURCH ENVELOPES at St. Colman's – For any address corrections, additions, deletions, or changes, please call Carl Mayer at 336-4896 or via email at CMayer@HVC.RR.Com.
Pilgrimage Rome/Lourdes – A seasoned traveler familiar with both cities is seeking a female companion for pilgrimage (with Papal audience) to Rome, leaving on Monday September 5th, 2016.  For more information call Jill at 247-3072.
Catholic Charities "FEEDING OUR NEIGHBORS" Food Drive, an Archdiocesan wide drive to replenish dwindling food pantries, begins this weekend - next Sunday January 31st.  

Kingston Catholic School celebrates CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK, February 1st – 7th.  KCS will host an Open House, as well as their Annual Science Fair, immediately following the 9:30am Mass on Sunday February 7th from 10:30am - 12pm.  Join them to learn more about their values-infused education, academic programs, and extra-curricular enrichment.  Visit KingstonCatholicSchool.com or contact the school at 331-9318.

COLEMAN NEWS –

Open House – This Sunday January 24th, 1-4pm.  Welcoming incoming students, all grades 9-12.  Stop in for a visit and tour.  Meet students and talk with parents and teachers.

Coleman Musical Theatre – "The Little Mermaid", April 1st - 10th.

Wine & Cheese Party and Raffle – Sunday April 17th
Enrollment – Enrollment is ongoing for all interested families and their children. Have your child shadow for a day on a Thursday during January or February. 

For more information contact the school at 338-2750 with any questions or to make an appointment or visit www.colemancatholic.org.
2016 WINTER PROGRAMS at Sacred Heart Parish, 1055 Broadway, Esopus – See the bulletin board in the back of the church for more information.

Father Jim's Address - Father Jim Borstelmann

12631 SW Kingsway Circle, Lake Suzy, FL 34269-4585  Cell phone (914) 659-7088

It is that time of year when inclement weather is upon us.  Please remember we need your constant support during the winter months.

Bulletin submission must now be received via e-mail by 5 pm on Monday.
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 FOOD FOR THE POOR will be collected next month on February 20th and 21st.

